Zumbrota Area Arts Council board minutes, April 3rd, 2023

Members present in person and via Zoom: Bill Marx, Kevin Klapperich, Billy Wendt, Janice Carr, Roxanne Bartsh, Riley
Morrow, Linda Smith, and Jan David Fisher.

Meeting called to order at 7:00PM
March meeting minutes approved, motioned by Jan, second by Janice, unanimous approval.

Treasurer’s report: Kevin gave treasurer report, current checkbook balance $51,205.39 and reviewed deposits and
expenses since last report.

Membership report: Bill announced that the membership is currently at 73 members.

Theatre report: Roxanne reported that the final seat renovation sample should be shipped this week. Asbestos and lead
inspection was done last week but they do not have results back yet. Z-Theatre just finished a production and there are
several concerts scheduled for April. After the next Z-Theatre production in June the seats will be removed for
renovation with the plan to have them replaced sometime in September ready for the Fall performances.

Music in the Park: Janice reported that the summer performance schedule has been posted on the website. Cheryl
Pipho has volunteered to help with the event setups. Signage will be inspected and report back if any repair or
replacement is needed.

Art Projects: Linda reported that the watercolor event was held despite some bad Winter weather. Only a couple kids
were not able to attend. Artwork completed will be submitted for the youth art contest.

Youth Art Contest: Bill reported that reminders will be sent out to area schools and the Zumbrota Newspaper.
Songs of Hope: United Redeemer Church has been reserved and sponsorship payment dropped off.
Next meeting is scheduled for May 1st, 2023 at 7:00 PM at the Theatre.

Meeting adjourned.



